
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC CONSULTATION CENTRE 

TOWNSHIP OF LIMERICK 
 STEENBURG LAKE NORTH ROAD 

BRIDGE REPLACEMENT 

 
 
The Township of Limerick is undertaking a Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (EA) for 
the replacement of the Steenburg Lake North Road Bridge located on Steenburg Lake North 
Road, approximately 2 km west of Highway 62.   
 
The project is being planned under Schedule B of the Municipal Class Environmental 
Assessment for Road Projects, which is an approved process under the Environmental 
Assessment Act. 

 
A Public Consultation Centre is being held to provide information as to the alternative solutions 
and to receive input and comments from interested persons. 
 
     PUBLIC CONSULTATION 

Date:  February 4, 2014 
Time:  1:00 pm to 3:00 pm 

   Location: Limerick Community Centre,  
     175 Highway 620, R.R. #1 Coe Hill, ON  K0L 1P0 

 
 

The Public Consultation Centre will consist of a drop-in type format with displays showing the 
evaluation of alternatives.  Council Members, Staff from the Township and the project lead 
consultant will be on hand to answer any questions.  
 
All information/comments received will be subject to the disclosure requirements of the 
Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. R.S.O. 1990.  With the exception of 
personal information, all comments will become part of the public record.  We welcome any 
suggestions you may have about this project. 

 
For further information or if you are unable to attend but wish to provide your views, you may 
write or contact the following individuals: 

 
 

Chris Bent, P.Eng. 
Project Manager 
G.D. Jewell Engineering Inc. 
1 – 71 Millennium Parkway  
Belleville, ON K8N 4Z5 
Phone:  613-969-1111 
Fax:  613-969-8988 
E-mail:  chris@jewelleng.ca 

 

Jason Post, 
Road Superintendent 
Township of Limerick 
89 Limerick Lake Road, 
R.R. #2 Gilmour, ON K0L 1W0 
Phone:  613 474-0060 
Fax:  613 474-0478 
Email:  roads@township.limerick.on.ca 


